[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Colleagues and happy spring.
 
I hope you have had a chance to check out this new online course, "Acquiring Your Farm" http://newsite.landforgood.org/. I (and the funders I report to) would very much like to hear back from you. 
 
Please hit "reply" now and take two minutes to answer these questions. 
 
1.  Have you visited the course?  
 
2.  Have you used it in any way in your work with farmers or prospective farmers? If not, do you intend to? 
 
3.  If so, how have you used the course or any parts of it? 
 
4.  Have you passed information about it to your clients or colleagues? 
 
5.  Do you find the course useful? If so, what aspects? 
 
6.  Please provide additional feedback about the course here: 
 
Thank you very much. I know you appreciate the importance of feedback, evaluation and closure on projects like these! 
 
With best regards,
Kathy 
 

